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EXPECTATIONS OF BEHAVIOUR ACROSS THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY
· Your children are our priority.  We want them to have experiences in an environment where they are healthy, feel safe and secure, and have opportunities to enjoy and achieve.

· As a school, we are committed to working with each other in an atmosphere of openness, honesty and trust.

· As adults we have high expectations of behaviour for the children, and we apply those same expectations to all those working together in our school community.

· We expect relationships to develop in an atmosphere of mutual respect – listening to individual points of view and opinions, sharing ideas and experiences.

· We want our school community to be a place where everyone values and respects each other’s ideas and differences, where we learn, celebrate and share together.

· We are always ready to listen, discuss, negotiate but expect a civilized, courteous and calm manner at all times.

· It is worth remembering that we as adults model behaviour for the children at all times.
